
Airport Consultative Committee – Gatwick Airport (ACC) 
 

ACC Office, 3rd Floor, South Terminal, Gatwick Airport, West Sussex. RH6 0DW 

Tel: +44 (0) 1293 501872 Mb: +44 (0)7855 521825 or email: Jorettie@mac.com 

 

26th November 2013 

 

 

Dear Charles, 

 

Re: Q6 Gatwick passenger traffic forecasts additional clarification 

 

You requested information on the additional peak slots available at Gatwick from Summer 2014. This is 

the information we have on the use 8 peak slots, which was provided by ACL: 

1 easyJet 

2 Norwegian 

3 BA 

1 Thomson 

1 Monarch 

As we discussed, the ACC now consider that our assumption of half the amount of traffic on these slots in 

winter is actually very conservative as in reality we think the schedule is likely to continue year round, 

albeit with the possibility of lower loads and some cancellations.  

From speaking to Tim, I know you both had some questions over the 0.9 used in easyJet’s response in 

relation to these peak slots and the press release from them on the flybe slots. I understand that they 

have been in touch to clarify these points. 

I hope this all makes sense. Do let me know if you have any questions. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Amelia Daair  

(on behalf of ACC working group) 

 

 

 

  


